
Year 7 & 8 Discos 

The Christmas discos for pupils in Years 7 and 8 will take place in Ashburton Hall on 

Wednesday 8th December. 

• The Year 7 disco will run from 16:00 - 17:30 

• The Year 8 disco will run from 17:45 - 19:30 

The tickets cost £4.00 and with your permission will be added to your next school invoice. 

The money will cover the cost of the disco and any excess will be donated to the School 

Council Trust Fund which enables the Council to donate money to disaster funds across the 

world. 

For ease of organising, can we please ask for you to complete this  

JotForm  https://form.jotform.com/213252143024339   

rather than pupils coming to the Bursary with cash.  Please complete this form for each child 

if you have more than one child in these Year groups. 

No physical tickets are going to be issued, the staff in charge at the disco will have a check 

list of those who have bought a ticket.  Parents of pupils who are attending will receive 

further information about the discos nearer the time. 
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